
 

   
 

 
     

 
 
 
 
 

25th November 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 - Wednesday 15th December 2021 
 
Since 2012, amazing people have put on their jazziest jumpers for one Friday in December and 
donated to Save the Children.  In 2020, Save the Children helped...45 million children across the world 
get the medicine, good food and education they need. 
 
We will be holding a Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 15th December, our 
Foodlinks Christmas meal day. 
 
This will be a non-uniform day and we would like to ask you for a contribution of £1 to raise funds for 
Save the Children.  This year you can donate via our JustGiving page here: 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cjd210021958  Your £1 donation could 
change a child’s life.  It could help them grow up healthy and safe, and get an education, so they can 
grow up to be who they want to be.  For more information please go to www.savethechildren.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
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